
November 15, 1975 

 The Supervisors held a special meeting on November 15, 1975 at 9:00 a.m. in the 

Election House.  All members were present. Purpose of the meeting was to tentatively 

prepare the budget for 1976.    

 The Secretary was authorized to advertise the budget at least 20 days prior to the 

adoption which will be December 13, 1975.   

 No further business, meeting adjourned until December 6, 1975 at which time the 

regular meeting will be held.   

 Submitted by Oliver L Seguin, secretary and approved by Willis O. Waybright, 

supervisor.   


